From: BusinessAffairs Advisory Forum [mailto:BAAF-L@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU] On Behalf Of Kathy R. Pharr

Sent: Friday, November 16, 2012 9:14 AM

To: BAAF-L@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU

Subject: Proper Use of Parking Permits

## Everyone:

Please see this message from Parking Services and be sure to remind those in your organization of the proper use of

DPs.

Thank you,

Kathy

Dear BAAF member,

This is a friendly reminder regarding the use of Departmental Permits (DP). Departmental Permits are to be used for official university business only, and are not valid for personal use in attending sporting or other university events. We request that you share this information within your organization.

Sincerely, Susan Weirauch

Susan Weirauch Operations Supervisor Parking Services University of Georgia 706-542-7310 – office 706-542-6301 – fax weirauch@uga.edu

Kathy R. Pharr, Ed.D.
Assistant Vice President for Finance and Administration and Director of Health Sciences Campus Administration The University of Georgia

The Administration Building Athens, Georgia 30602-1671 Phone: (706) 542-1361 Fax: (706) 542-3339 pharr@uga.edu